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24th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Invite to Parental meeting Mixed age class structure 25/26 

As part of our preparations for the 2025/26 academic year, we would like to invite you to a parent meeting 

to discuss our mixed-age class structure. This will be an opportunity for you to hear more about how the 

classes will be organised, the educational benefits of mixed-age learning, and how we will support all 

pupils to thrive in this setting. 

We understand that you may have questions, and we want to ensure you have the chance to speak with us 

directly. To accommodate as many families as possible, we will be holding two identical sessions on: 

Thursday 3rd July 2025  

• Session 1: 2:30pm – 3:00pm  

• Session 2: 3:15pm – 3:45pm  

Both sessions will take place in our school hall, and we encourage you to attend whichever session is most 

convenient for you. We are looking forward to sharing how we will continue to shape the best possible 

learning environment and outcomes for our children. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs K Mowbray 

Head Teacher 
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